

Penwortham Girls' High School

Cop Lane Penwortham Preston PR1 0SR
Telephone: 01772 743399 Fax: 01772 752475
Email: enquiries@penworthamgirls.lancs.sch.uk
Website: www.penworthamgirls.lancs.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Karen Pomeroy B.A.(Hons), P.G.C.E. NPQH

30th March 2020

Dear Parent / Carer,

We are all adapting to the current home learning arrangements and we know that for some of our students this will be particularly difficult. Of course, they will have you to help them through any challenges they face, but we are keen to offer ongoing pastoral support where you feel it may be helpful.

To this end, we have now activated a Wellbeing Tracker on Class Charts, enabling you to alert us if you feel your daughter is unhappy and would benefit from some additional support.

When you next access the Class Charts app you will see a Wellbeing tab; click on this and select 'Pupil Wellbeing'. You can now rate your daughter's wellbeing by clicking on one of the 5 faces, adding notes if you feel this would be helpful.

If you rate your daughter as either 'Very Unhappy' or 'Unhappy' then an alert will be sent to a member of the Senior Leadership Team who will then respond by phoning you to discuss the matter further, in the first instance. Raising Achievement Coordinators will also be made aware so that they can continue to monitor the wellbeing of the students in their year groups.

Can I take this opportunity to thank you for all your efforts in supporting your daughter with her learning and to offer my best wishes to you and your family.

Yours sincerely

Mrs K Pomeroy

Headteacher









